
The Corporation of the Township of Brock 

By-Law Number 3350-2025 

Being a By-Law to Establish a Sunderland Medical Centre Reserve 

WHEREAS the Council of the Corporation of the Township of Brock (hereinafter called the 

“Municipality) in a Closed Session held on April 29, 2024 adopted Resolution 2024-CL-009, 

which included a recommendation to establish a Sunderland Medical Centre Reserve.   

NOW THEREFORE the Council of the Corporation of the Township of Brock hereby enacts as 

follows: 

1. That a reserve fund be established and named Sunderland Medical Centre Reserve to hold
funds received starting in 2025 and future years, in respect of the Sunderland Medical
Centre.

3. That withdrawals are to be used for Sunderland Medical Centre Capital related expenses, or
as approved by Council.

4. That internal borrowing from the Sunderland Medical Centre Reserve be prohibited.

5. That the provisions of this by-law shall come into force and take effect on the date of its
passing.

Enacted and Passed This 9th Day of June, A.D., 2025. 

Regional Councillor & Deputy Mayor Clerk 

Michael Jubb Fernando Lamanna 

By signing this by-law on June 9, 2025, Mayor Walter Schummer will not exercise the 
power to veto this by-law. 


